CITY OF PORTAGEVILLE, MO
PUBLIC HEARING — DED-CDBG SEWER TREATMENT EXPANSION
AUGUST 18, 2020

The City of Portageville held a Public Hearing in regard to Project #2015-ED-03, also known as
the Sewer Treatment Plant Project, on Tuesday, August 18, 2020 at City Hall at 5:30 pm.

The following were present:

Martha LeSieur Vince Berry, Mayor

Bill Little Lynn Doering, Alderman Ward 1
Whitney Watts, USDA Denis McCrate, Alderman Ward I
Sierra Tucker, BRPC via Phone Neil Essary, Alderman Ward 11
Terry McVey, City Attorney Michael Johnston, Alderman Ward 11

Rachel Wrather, City Clerk

There were 2 citizens present and no questions or comments were made concerning the project
#2015-ED-03 funded through the Missouri Department of Economic Development CDBG
Program.
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